
F.L.A.G. MEETING MINUTES 
Wednesday, May 1, 2013 

 
Meeting called to order at 6:30pm by President, Jeni Kastner.  

Members reviewed minutes from the April 10, 2013 meeting.  

There were 7 parents and staff in attendance. 

 

Treasurers Report: Karen I. reported our current cash balance is $20,719.17.  Our remaining balance after all 

outstanding commitments and deposits is $11,767.04.  Disbursements since last meeting are $3,544.74.  Jeni K. made a 

motion to approve disbursements of $3,544.74 since the last meeting.  Karen I. seconded the motion.  Motion passed. 

 

Committee Updates:  
Aluminum Can Drive: Christina Klusman reported everything is all set for the drive.  It was decided to cut the drive 

down to one week (5/13-5/17) because of the 8th grade can drive recently held.  

 

Box Tops: Brenda Ohm reported the following totals:  4K – 431, Kindergarten 412, 1st Grade 1520, 2nd Grade 942, 

3rd Grade 1600, 4th Grade 2660, 5th Grade 2488, Office 2612, Total 12665 

The last pickup of the year will be May 15th and then we will determine the pizza party and ice cream winners.  
 

Field Day:  Scheduled for Friday, May 17.  Heather Barrie is coordinating the snacks and water for the students.  

She is looking for volunteers to help man the food/drink area. 

 

Labels for Education:  Sandi G.  reported she has submitted 3,975 labels.  Because she submitted prior to April 30, 

we will receive a 1,000 point bonus. 

 

School Directory: No report. 

 

Garden: No report. 

  

Market Day: No report. 

 

Milk Caps:  No report.  

 

Bilda’s Nights:  No report.  

 

Movie Night: No report. 

 

Open House:  No report. 

 

School Apparel: No report. 

 

School Pak: No report. 

 

SCRIP: No report. 

 

Rummage Sale: No report. 

 

Scholarship: Christina reported she has received two applications.  FLAG will be presenting Katie Goetz and Matthew 

Tennessen with $500 scholarships each. 



 

Teacher Appreciation Week: Suzanne Heinrich reported everything is all set. 

 

 

Old Business:  
 Mr. Scasny’s equipment needs: – Mr. Scasny needs official basket and volley balls.  The balls available through Coke 

Rewards and Labels for Education are not the official ones he needs. 

 

New Business: 
Mrs. Klenner 8th grade Science Fair:  Mrs. Klenner approached FLAG to help fund items needed for the Science 

Fair.  Jeni K. approved up to $100 to be given.  Mrs. Klenner will be in touch with the final amount she needs. 

 

Movie Screen:  Krisi H. received two quotes for a new automatic movie screen.  Discussion took place and decision was 

made to table this at this time.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35pm 

 

Future Agenda Items:  

 

NEXT MEETING Tuesday, June 4 @ 6:30pm  

in the Face Room. 
Everyone is a part of FLAG, please join us! 


